
 
 
 
  

Date: 02/03/2016 

 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/012631 – Consultant referrals 

 
Request I am requesting information in respect to what the Trust\'s policy is in respect to referring patients directly 
from one Consultant to another Consultant if surgery is required. 
 
 
We can confirm that this is not in respect of a referral for a condition or disorder which is unrelated to the problem for 
which a patient has been seen initially. 
 

For a copy of the policy please contact FOI@dgh.nhs.uk quoting reference FOI/012631 and a copy will be forwarded 

to you. 
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